
To whom it may concern

I am writing to support the longer trading day for the market at Pittwater RSL.

A four hour trading window is just not long enough and this is proving detrimental to their 
business. 

A number of traders have to travel a great distance to be able to service the local residents 
with fresh produce 

The extra hour in the morning, would allow those of us who partake in community events, be it 
sports or family taking part in Nippers etc., to visit the markets.

I would ask as a long term resident and ratepayer, that you look favourably on this application.

Best Regards

Jane King
118 Cabarita Road
Avalon NSW 2107
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